
EASTER SUNDAY OF THE  
RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

 
MARCH 27, 2016 

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, March 26, 2016 
8:15 AM Prayer Service 
7:30 PM Easter Vigil 
Easter Sunday, March 27, 2016 
7:30 AM Gerard Cerza 
9:00 AM Geraldine Carbonella 
11:00 AM John Mergl, Ann Sheridan, Eileen Davies 
Monday, March 28, 2016  
8:15 AM Robert McCloskey, Mary Auricchio 
Tuesday, March 29, 2016  
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
Wednesday, March 30, 2016 
8:15 AM Luke Klisart 

 Thursday, March 31, 2016  
8:15 AM Pope Francis 
Friday, April 1, 2016 

 8:15 AM  Hank Wachter, Elisabeth Hoeflinger 
Saturday, April 2, 2016 
8:15 AM Victims of Terrorism 
5:00 PM Rae Davenport, Raymond Obidzienski 
Sunday, April 3, 2016 
7:30 AM Valerie Pena, Maryann Tooley 
9:00 AM Thomas Pavlin, Cait & Bernard Daly 
11:00 AM Josephine Targaglia, Grace Santoro 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR APRIL 2ND & 3RD, 2016 

5:00 PM  Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
7:30 AM     Msgr. John J. Carroll 
9:00 AM     Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
11:00 AM   Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, April 2, 2016 
5:00 PM Ann Christi, Carolyn Rebori 
Sunday,   April 3, 2016 
7:30 AM     Lynn Burek 
9:00 AM     Robert & Anne Marie Kelly 
11:00 AM   Chris McLaughlin, Mary Tarsitano 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, April 2, 2016 
5:00 PM  Michael Black, Kelly Casagrand, Kathy Decker, 
 Denise Hatch, Mary Keane, Susan Pontidis 
Sunday, April 3, 2016 
7:30 AM    Margaret Zybrick 
9:00 AM    Brian & Grace Davin, Patricia Koziol, Janine 
 Minardi, Jennifer Portman, Julie Puccia 
11:00 AM  Yesenia Cohen, Joseph Coralluzzo, Dolores 
 Gesumaria, Mary Ann Grieco, Molly Faith Gregoire, 
 Mary Jane Hojell 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, April 3, 2016 
9:00AM       Katy Shrope 
Teenagers or adults are needed for Children's Liturgy at 9am 
Mass.  Email Katy Shrope at katyvet@optonline.net 

 

MEMORIALS – For March 27
th

 – April 2
nd

 2016
 
  

The Sanctuary Lamp in the Church will burn in loving 
memory of Catherine Soule. 
 

EASTER BLESSINGS 
The OLM Staff extends its best wishes for a very Happy 
and Blessed Easter to all our parishioners and families 
who may be visiting.  
 

 
FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION - Friday, April 1

st
   

8:15am Mass will be followed by Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament ending with Benediction at 5pm.   
 

FIRST SATURDAY ROSARY - Saturday, April 2
nd

  
 

8:15am Mass will be followed by praying the rosary as Our Lady 
requested.   

 
 

 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $19,795.00 Last Year:  $18,033.00 
Attendance:    1,147      
 

Pastor’s Gratitude: “I am grateful to all the Readers who 
participated in the recitation of the Passion on Palm Sunday 
and to the Choirs.” 
 

Parishioner’s Response: “I like the idea of having a 
maintenance collection once a year.” 

 

RICE BOWLS 
Please place them on a table in the narthex of the Church or 
Chapel. 
 

VERY MOVING – THANK YOU 
The Living Stations of the Cross by several members of the 
OLM Youth Group was very inspiring.  In addition to the actors, 
we thank all the others for their participation. 
 

TECHNOLOGY REQUEST 
Our Religious Education leadership team has requested a 
technology upgrade for both the Confirmation and the K-8 CCD 
programs.  The request is for the following: 

 5 laptop computers,  
 3 monitor/DVD set ups 
 2 portable projectors 
 Desktop upgrades for the leadership team  

The projected cost from Veraciti, our outside technical advisors, 
is $18,530.  
 
Would anyone in the parish be interested in sponsoring part of 
or all of this project?  This could be pledged over 3 years or any 
way the donor(s) would like to do it. Please contact either 
George Casagrand, our Business Administrator at 973-838-
6838 ext. 102 or Msgr. Carroll at 973-838-6838 ext.100. 
 

WITH SINCERE APPRECIATION ANN! 
The OLM Chili Makers wish to thank Ann McLoughlin for 
beginning our ministry many years ago and for her continued 
work with the Confirmation candidates several nights a 
month.  Ann finds that she has to retire from the ministry at this 
time.  Ann, many thanks for your dedication and support of this 
wonderful ministry that is so appreciated by the patrons of the 
Father English Center!  Anyone who wishes to join the OLM 
Chili Makers please contact Marilyn Koziol at 973-492-8135 or 

email marjon2@optonline.net. 
 

GOLF COMMITTEE KICKOFF 
We have begun planning for this year’s golf outing which is 
scheduled for Monday June 6 at Rockaway River Country 
Club.  We are looking for 2 or 3 folks to join our committee.  If 
any parishioner is interested in helping out with this event, 
please call George Casagrand in the rectory at extension 102. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Al Alvino Jose Inigo Armendaiz 
 Dany Badaan Cheryl Babitz  
 Angelina Bontempo  Baby Guiliana 
 Harrison Bruchhauser Rita Carpentiere
 Joseph Dotro Jon Ferrari 
 Joseph Hammond Betty Higgins 
 Robert Kaps Danielle Kneringer 
 Paulette Ley MarySue Link 
 Elvin Lister Frank Mack, Jr.
 Joseph Maher Nicholas Neill
 Nicolena Palumbo Margaret Raphael
 Peggy Spreen Maribel Tehrani
 Amy Walsh  
 

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
mailto:marjon2@optonline.net


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WE NEED YOU! 

YES, I’M TALKING TO YOU! 
We need catechists/teachers to share 
their faith with our children come the 
2016-2017 school year.  All grades need 
catechists.  We are a fun group of people 
who get so much more out of teaching the 
children than we ever thought we 
would.  Please consider joining us.  We 
offer training and guidance throughout. 

Contact Mary Ramsden at 973-838-0567 or dre@olmchurch.org 
for information. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
2016-17 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

Registration begins the week of 3/28/16; please expect a 
mailing of the registration forms to your home.  MAIL-IN 
registrations ONLY will be accepted and are due May 4.  No 
WALK-IN registrations will be accepted. If you do not receive 
the mailing, please contact the Rel. Ed. office, 973.838.0567. 

 

 
FRESH AIR FUND FOR A CHILD THIS SUMMER 

Looking for an enriching summer experience for your 
family?  Consider opening your hearts and sharing your 
home with a Fresh Air Fund child this summer.  Join several 
other Kinnelon families by becoming a host family for an inner 
city child for a one-week summer vacation.  It doesn’t take 
much to share the experience of living in a beautiful and 
peaceful community.  Since 1877, The Fresh Air Fund, an 
independent, not-for-profit agency, has provided free, enriching 
summer experiences and academic programs for more than 1.8 
million children from low-income New York City 
neighborhoods.  For more information, contact Denise at 973-
838-7138, DRDeBernardi@gmail.com or The Fresh Air Fund at 
(800) 367-0003.  Visit The Fund’s website at www.freshair.org 
for more information and testimonial videos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 15

th
 & 16

th
 - Antioch Retreat - this is a 10

th
 Grade 

MANDATORY Retreat.   

 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
To all of our youth who participated in this year’s Living Stations 
of the Cross.  They did a phenomenal job!  A big thanks to 
Grace Davin, Michael Pierce and Branden Kasper as well! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Sunday, April 10th: Youth Group/Retreat planning meeting  
        8:45 – 10:15am – Youth Room  
Sunday, April 17th: Youth Group/Retreat planning meeting       
        8:45 – 10:15am – Youth Room  

 

SEARCH RETREAT – APRIL 29
TH

 – MAY 1
ST

  
If any juniors or seniors are interested in joining our Search 
retreat on April 29th-May 1st, please reach out to youth ministry 
for additional details. This is a great retreat and highly 
recommended for those who have not yet attended! 
 

LARGE CARDBOARD BOXES ARE NEEDED 
Youth Ministry is looking for big cardboard boxes for an event. If 
you buy any large appliances please keep the boxes for us! 
Feel free to email YM and we can pick them up. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coord. youth@olmchurch.org 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  C O N F I R M A T I O N  

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave 
Puccia or Mike D’Amelio or talk to any current member of the 
Knights. 
Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
Calendar: 
4/13: Officers at 7:15pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
4/24: Benefit breakfast after all masses 
4/27: Social meeting 8pm 
5/11: Officers at 7:15pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
5/25: Social meeting 8pm 
 

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

Join the OLM Ladies Guild!  
 

 The OLM Ladies Guild is a group of women 
 at OLM Parish who come together to plan 
 and carry out charitable programs and 
 events. We help the less fortunate in our 
 parish and the surrounding areas.   

 

Our next meeting will be Monday Night, April 11
th

  

at 7:30pm in the Ryan Room 
  

 

Thank you to all who purchased raffle tickets! 
NEXT DRAWING IS MARCH 26

TH
 

  

mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:DRDeBernardi@gmail.com
http://www.freshair.org/
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 “CONGRATULATIONS NEOPHYTES” 
At the Easter Vigil our Elect, Edward Chomik and Daniel 
Freeman, received the Sacrament of Baptism.  After many 
months of preparation our candidates, Christopher Neinstedt, 
Ita Figueroa and Trent Ortiz, along with our Elect, celebrated 
their full reception into the Catholic Church by receiving the 
Sacraments of Confirmation and First Eucharist.  They will now 
be known as “Neophytes” during their first year as fully initiated 
Catholics.  We congratulate them and their families on this holy 
and happy occasion.  Please pray for them as they continue 
their journey through the period known as “Mystagogia”.  Join 
us as we celebrate with them on April 9

th
 at the 5pm Neophyte 

Mass.  Want to know more?  RCIA meets Thursdays at 7pm at 
the parish house.  For more information call Msgr. Carroll, 973-
838-6838 x100 or Carol Mangani at 973-283-2218. 

 

4GET ME NOT SUNDAY THIS WEEKEND 
4-Get-Me Not Sunday is March 27, Easter Sunday. As we end 
our Lenten fasting, we remember those who do not have a 
choice whether to fast or not and who rely on our donated food. 
 

EVA’S KITCHEN 
To all who would like to volunteer to cook for Eva’s Kitchen, 
please pick up a pan with the recipe and instructions today after 
Mass.  Please check off or add your name to the list provided to 
indicate you took a pan and will be cooking for our Sunday, 
April 10

th
 commitment. 

 

CATHOLIC FAMILY & COMMUNITY SERVICES 
TRICKY TRAY 50-50 

Please support the 50/50 raffle for Catholic Family & 
Community Services (CFCS), A Catholic Charities Agency in 
the Diocese of Paterson. The drawing will be held at our annual 
Tricky Tray Fundraiser April 20

th
 at The Brownstone. CFCS 

provides help to the vulnerable in Morris, Passaic & Sussex 
Counties, especially children & families. Tickets will be on sale 
at OLM Masses the weekend of April 9

th
 & 10

th
. For more info 

visit www.catholicfamilyandcommunityservices.org  
 
 

 
 

KINNELON VOLUNTEER FIRE COMPANY 
ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

On April 3
rd

, the Kinnelon Fire Co., will host their annual spring 
pancake breakfast at 103 Kiel Ave., 7am to 12 noon.  Adults 
and children 12 and over - $8; Seniors and children under 12 - 
$6; under age 2 free.  Please come and support the volunteer 
firefighters who protect your home and property.  Enjoy 
pancakes, sausage, bacon, French toast sticks and 
applesauce, coffee, OJ and milk.  ALL YOU CAN EAT! 

 

MORRIS CATHOLIC ANNUAL BEEFSTEAK 
1st Annual Beefsteak on Sat., April 16, from 7-10:00pm in the 
school's gymnasium.  Tickets are $50 for adults/$35 for 
students.  Go to MC Homepage for info on how to order tickets 
or contact Russ Sieb at 973.895.2601.  Entertainment provided 
by: The Sixteen String Band.   
 

KINNELON PBA BEEFSTEAK – APRIL 30
TH

  
Local #341 of the Kinnelon PBA is holding a Beefsteak Dinner 
by the Brownstone on April 30

th
, 7pm, OLM Multi-Purpose Rm, 

2 Miller Rd, tickets $55 include beer and soda.  Must be age 21. 
For tix & information email: pmcdonnell@kinnelonpd.org. 

 

SEVERAL SOURCES SHELTERS 
Spreading Hope through Compassion – Providing hope, 
assistance and shelter to pregnant teens, families in need and 
homeless woman.  For information call 1-800-662-2678 or see 
the website  www.lifecall.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EASTER SUNDAY OF THE  
RESURRECTION OF THE LORD 

 

First Reading: Acts 10:34a, 37-43 
Peter discusses Jesus' life of preaching and healing. Jesus was 
crucified, and then he rose up and was seen by his chosen 
witnesses. Peter also mentions the importance of all the 
disciples bearing witness to what they saw, so that many people 
would believe in Jesus, and have their sins forgiven through 
him. 
 

Second Reading: Colossians 3:1-4 
Paul asserts that we must pay attention to higher realms rather 
than earthly concerns. Our life is not yet completely known to 
us, until Christ appears and we are raised to glory in him. 
 

Gospel: John 20:1-9 
When Mary Magdalene discovered Jesus' tomb was open, she 
told Simon Peter and another disciple. They ran to the tomb and 
Peter went inside. He found the burial wrappings on the ground, 
with the head covering separate from the rest. The other 
disciple came in and they believed what they saw, although until 
then they had not understood the Scripture's message of Jesus' 
resurrection. 

 
 

DIOCESAN SCHOOL JOB OPENINGS 
The Catholic Schools Office, Diocese of Paterson, is seeking 
applicants for the 2016-2017 school year for the following 
positions: Associate Superintendent of Schools, Principal, 
St. Patrick Elementary School, Chatham, NJ.  Information 
and application materials can be found at 
http://www.patdioschools.org/administrative-openings. 

 
 
 

 

UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE CONCERT AT OLM 
On Saturday, April 16

th
, at 7:30 p.m., two a cappella singing 

groups from the University of Delaware will perform here in the 
OLM Church.  The “D Sharps,” which includes our own 
Nicolette Corrado, is a 16-voice, female a cappella group, and 
the “Y Chromes” is a 14-voice male a cappella group.  Both 
groups will perform separately and will combine for a number or 
two.  This concert will be family-friendly, so please bring your 
kids, be assured everyone will love it!   

 

59
TH

 ANNUAL DEPAUL CATHOLIC  
TRICKY TRAY & FASHION SHOW 

Date: Wed., April 13 Time: Doors open 5:30 p.m. 
Place: Westmount Country Club, Woodland Park, N.J. 
Tickets: $60 each and includes a starter sheet of first-level 
prize tickets, passed hors d’oeuvres during the first hour, 
dinner, beverages and dessert 
Reservations: 973-694-3702 ext. 300 www.depaulcatholic.org  

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

A  G L A N C E  A T  T H E  W E E K  A H E A D  

MONDAY – March 28, 2016 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study – Church - Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School – Kitchen 
 7:30 PM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 

TUESDAY – March 29, 2016 
 1:00 PM - AA Meeting - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School - Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 

WEDNESDAY – March 30, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study – Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School – Kitchen 

THURSDAY – March 31, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Faith Sharing Group - Church Ryan Room 
 1:00 PM - AA Meeting - Church Ryan Room 

FRIDAY – April 1, 2016 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 1:00 PM - AA Meeting - Church Ryan Room 

SATURDAY – April 2, 2016 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Sharing - Church Ryan Room 

 

PRO - LIFE CORNER  

Father of all Mercy, we thank you for this season of grace 
and light.  We know that sin has blinded us. Draw us ever 
closer to you in prayer and penance. Since you, O God, 
are light itself, give all your people a clearer understanding 
of what is sin, and what is virtue.  Grant in particular that 
we may see, as never before, the profound dignity of every 
human life, including the vulnerable unborn children.  Give 
us grace to defend our brothers and sisters in the womb 
by our prayers, our words and our self-sacrificing actions. 
We pray through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 
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